s.s. "INVERRUBA"

This ship was last submitted to Special Survey
in August 1955 and has been laid up since 1959, the
class being qualified by the notation "Laid up -
Surveys overdue 8.59". In January last the New
York Secretary stated that this ship was still laid
up with little likelihood of employment and that the
Owner is seeking scrap prices for the vessel.

As more than eight years have elapsed since
the last Special Survey was held, it is submitted
that the class be omitted from the Register Book
and the notation "Classed LR until August 1959" be
recorded in the Register Book.
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